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" To Whom It May Concern

This letter is to confirm that Prof. George Zoupanos, whom I have known
since 1985, is an outstanding scientist, a broad-minded scholar and a noble Man.

His scientific accomplishments and his numerous publications in the field
of particle physics are known worldwide and are undoubtedly a great contribution
to the academic research.

Professor Zoupanos has visited the Henryk Niewodniczariski Institute
of Nuclear Physics Polish Academy of Sciences in Krakow many times.
He has participated in numerous conferences and other scientific events in Poland.
He has given many speeches, each of which is unforgettable. A large number
of well-known scientific societies and boards count him amongst their prominent
fellows. 1 personally very much appreciate his academic achievements
and I am truly grateful for what he is doing for the scientific community. Professor
George Zoupanos is an inventor and a principal organizer of a worldwide known
series of Hellenic Schools and conferences of Corfu, which belong to the best
and most famous meetings in particle physics.

Professor Zoupanos is always welcomed in our Institute as a renowned

scientific partner, but also as my honourable friend.

I R
Jezabek, Ph.D

Professor of Physics
Director General
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